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Dear Parents/Guardians/Caregivers, 
 
As we welcome the vibrant month of May, we’re 
filled with excitement and gratitude for the 
wonderful opportunities to gather, celebrate, 
and learn as a school community. The 
upcoming weeks are full of meaningful events 
that showcase the incredible talents of our 
students and the strength of our school-family 
partnerships. 
 
We are thrilled to invite you to our Mulvey Music 
Recital on Tuesday, May 7th at 4:00 PM, where 
our talented students will perform piano, 
recorder, and choir pieces they’ve worked so 
hard to prepare. 
 
It will be an afternoon and evening of joy, pride, 
and inspiration as we celebrate the creativity 
and dedication of our young musicians. 
 
Also on May 7th at 4:00 PM, we are also 
honoured to host our Volunteer Appreciation 
Event. Mulvey School is incredibly fortunate to 
have such a generous and dedicated group of 
volunteers who give their time and energy to 
support our students, classrooms, and 
programs. Whether helping with field trips, 
classroom activities, school events, or simply 
lending a hand when needed — your 
contributions make a lasting difference. We are 
truly grateful and look forward to celebrating you 
and all that you do for our school. 
 

Looking ahead, we’re excited to host our “Read 
and Fly” Literacy Event on Tuesday, May 14th 
at 5:30 PM. This is a family-friendly evening 
filled with fun and     engaging literature stations 
set up throughout the school. It’s a wonderful 
way to celebrate  literacy, foster a love of    
reading, and build    connections within our 
learning community. 
And on Tuesday, May 21st, we will be gathering 
for our annual rooftop photo — a special        
tradition that captures the spirit of togetherness 
among our students and staff. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and    
partnership. We are so proud of all the learning 
and growth happening at Mulvey and are     
looking forward to sharing many special        
moments with you throughout the month. 
 
With gratitude, 
 
Mr. P. Correia, Principal 
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WSD Land Acknowledgment and Commitment to Action 
“The students, staff, and communities of Winnipeg School Division are committed to truth 
and reconciliation through building relationships with Mother Earth, the original peoples of 
this land, and the stories that bring us together. We acknowledge the place in which we 
gather is on Treaty 1 territory, the homeland of the Red River Metis, and the ancestral lands 
of the Anishinaabe, Ininiwak and Dakota Oyate peoples.” 
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April Acts of Recognition 

       

Acts of Recognition (AoRs) 
 

Acts of Recognition are given to students for achieving personal, academic, or social goals. We use 
the Seven Teachings to help students name their goals. This may be when a student goes beyond 
regular expectations or continually demonstrates skills and/or behaviours that contribute to making 
Mulvey School S.A.F.E. 
 

The following 112 students received Acts of Recognition stickers in the month of April 
Some students were nominated for more than one act, but have been counted once.   
We are happy to accept Acts of Recognition from home and the community. If you would like to 
nominate your child, or any student parent, community member, please email Mr. Correia                    
(pcorreia@wsd1.org) or Ms. North (nnorth@wsd1.org)  

Kimberly Nimish Cayde Rogue Timnit Ezra Izyan 

Kaiser Kowsar Victor Mukhamed Dominic Silver Mason 

Connor M. Vlad Helena Noah C. Sofia Ben Jasper 

Anastasiia Ali Kylie Ashtyn Jayce Sophia Emi 

Lance Iyyan Mia Declan Malakai Meg Wania 

Jurmella Calendar Rain Yontal Eelis Mr. Storey Room 21 

Richard Diana Joan Nabeel Christian Ivy P. Emilio 

Levi G. Jurnee Uche Jusarsy Luna Mykhailo Elainne 

Marharyta Ms. Jenna Ms. Hall Yulia Mirhaz Windsor Precious 

Makar Igo Musab Carolina Asmat Jaxon Kyron 

Ferozah Daisy Anastasia Percaious Dima Armel Lado 

Aleena Yonatan Kyrylo Ivy S. Wania Maliaka Selena 

Cayden Hosaena Rahma Emmanuel Henry F. Maksym Omar 

Kylie Lana Iyan Angelo Ezra Rogue P. Izyan 

Xavier Mia Declan Senay Kinsley Dante Jaxtyn 

Zahara Ruth Surafel Ms. Cruzada Danait Zhiyi Amenzane 
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NEWS FROM THE CLASSROOM 
Grades 3 & 4  Mr. K. Storey 
April has been a busy 
month, just like all our 
previous months.  
Spring break stretched 
into the first week of 
April, so it felt like we 
were coming back to 
school later than usual.  
The students did a 
great job of 
remembering their math 
lessons from before 
spring break.  We have continued on with our study of 
fractions, and now we have expanded into decimals and 
percentages.  This is a difficult math concept for kids to 
work with, and I am proud of how well many of our students 
have picked up how fractions work. 
In our second week back in April, our class headed to the 
Zoo for our spring field trip.  We were accompanied by a 
Zoo Guide who showed the students all sorts of animal 
adaptations.  We ended our morning with a classroom 
session where the students got to handle seal skin, a polar 
bear claw, and a polar bear skull replica.  We got to see a 
lot of animals.  Best of all, we got to see the polar bears 
playing in the tunnels.  This was an excellent demonstration 
of the power of these magnificent animals. 
With writing, we are working on our how-to stories.  
Students have picked a topic they are familiar with and 
have written a detailed step-by-step description of how to 
do that thing.  Draft copies are mostly done, and in May 
these stories will be posted on our bulletin board. 

 

Nursery & Kindergarten  Mrs. N. Schneider 
 
This month the students have 
been studying about diversity. 
We discussed the uniqueness of 
each other. The students made a 
beautiful mural to represent their 
understanding about the 
importance of respecting other 

cultures and belongingness in the community. The 
students have been showing an interest in learning about 
butterflies. This discussion has now lead to what they know 
about butterflies, as well as what the students want to 
know and wonder about butterflies. The children have been 
very busy identifying and sequencing the lifecycle of a 
butterfly. In addition to all of their learning about butterflies, 
the students will also be creating watercolor butterflies 
while learning about symmetry. Our Nursery and 
Kindergarten journey continues as we continue learning 
about Spring. The students have been investigating the 
different signs of spring. The students will be estimating, 
counting, sorting, and patterning different varieties of 
seeds, as well as planting and measuring the growth of 
their own individual plants. To celebrate Earth Week, 
students made an art project based on the earth and a 
promise to the earth. The students brainstormed ways to 
make the earth a better place for people and other living 
things. The students created a beautiful mural showing 
how they can respect the earth, which will be displayed in 
the hallway. Our Nursery and Kindergarten journey 
continues. I enjoy watching the progress that each and 
every child has made this term. Thank you for your 
continued support! 

 

Grades 1 - 6 -  Ms. L. Costello 
The students are getting excited that spring has arrived early. They have been busy making spring crafts to celebrate. 
We are using various items to create the art in our room including, shaving cream and food colouring, baking cups, 
paper mâché and salad spinners with paint. The students are loving the warmer weather and extra time outside.  
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NEWS FROM THE CLASSROOM 
Grades 1 & 2 Ms. A. Cruzada 
April was indeed a very busy month! We had a month filled with Spring Bus Ridership where students learn to be safe 
by following school bus safety rules. We were visited by the Earth Rangers with some of their animals. It is a charity that 
transforms children’s concerns about our environment. They encourage students to become environmental leaders at 
home, in school and in the community. Then last April 10, we had a fieldtrip at the Children’s Museum where students 
creative learning and imagination were ignited once again.  Students had so much fun while learning. The museum 
provides an interactive learning environment that nurtures their power of imagination and spirit of self-discovery.  
Furthermore, on April 13, we celebrated the International Day of Pink by wearing our pink shirts that symbolize our 
commitment to diversity and inclusion by combatting all forms of discrimination. Lastly, our academic learning journey 
continues to “bloom” this spring season we had additional learning from Ms. Chantal, our ECE student in training. She 
gave us an informative lesson about oral hygiene.  Students were really engaged! Kudos! We are extremely glad to 
have you in our class. 

Grades 2 & 3  Ms. C. Kamara 
The month of April just flew by for 
our class! With a couple of short 
weeks in the month, the students 
worked hard to get everything done 
that they needed to! In Social 
Studies, the class started our new 
unit on Exploring the World. We 

talked about the Rights and Responsibilities that people 
have around the World and about all the different places 
that people in our class live around the world. We 
discovered that the students and staff in our classroom 
come from 5 different continents and 12 different countries!  
Students also did a refresher unit on Telling Time in Math. 
They practiced how to tell time to the hour, to the half hour 
and quarter to and quarter after. The class than got to 
create a cute flower poster that showed and talked about 
their favourite time of the day.  
In April, the class was able to go on a field trip to 
Assiniboine Park Zoo with Room 1. The class had a great 
time getting to learn all about the Polar Bears and then 
going on a tour around the Zoo to see all the different 
animals.  
In May, the class will be continuing our Science unit on 
Materials and Structures, beginning a new unit in Social 
Studies on Ancient Societies, and beginning a new Unit in 
Math on Mass, Capacity and 
Temperature. We had an amazing 
April, and can’t wait to see what 
May has in store for us! 

Grades 3 & 4  Mrs. A. Luka 
April has passed by 
quickly and we are now 
anxiously awaiting the 
beautiful weather! We 
had a wonderful field trip 
to the Zoo learning all 
about polar bears!  
We have been working 
on multiplication and 
measurement and how 
they can apply their skills 
to real-life situations while continuously learning and 
practicing our mental math strategies. We have been 
investigating the length, width and height of different items 
around our classroom using standard and non-standard 
measurement tools.  The students are also having so 
much fun exploring forces that attract and repel as well as 
learning about continents and the world! The students are 
increasing their writing stamina, focusing on writing topic 
sentences as well as paragraphs. The month of May will 
hopefully be full of warm weather and many new, fun-filled 
learning experiences.  With the beautiful weather ahead of 
us, why not grab a book and read outside! 
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NEWS FROM THE CLASSROOM 

Grades 2 & 3  Mr. K. Wiens 
In April, we learned about Earth Day and how important it 
is to keep the earth clean and safe for all. In Math, we 
continue to build our knowledge of how to break numbers 
into groups of hundreds, tens, and ones with a new math 
game as well as starting to look at how to tell time. In 
science, we are starting to explore growth and changes in 
animals.  

 
 

Grades 4 & 5 Ms. W. Mackenzie 
I hope you are all getting out and enjoying the lovely 
weather! 
We are continuing our work on multiplication and fractions 
in math. We have learned about arrays and equals groups. 
Please continue to skip-count with your children at home in 
order to help to build their multiplication skills.  
In April, we visited the Winnipeg Zoo and took part in a 
program called ‘All My Relations’. As we toured the zoo, 
many students were excited to see the polar bears up 
close and enjoyed spending time with one another. 
Please continue to have your child read to you each 
evening. In order to work on their comprehension skills, 
take a moment to ask your child to retell what they have 
read. Ask them about what they thought about what they 
read. This is a great way to have your child think beyond 
the text and a wonderful way to start a conversation! 

 
 

Grades 1 & 2  Ms. S. Gomes 
What a wonderful learning month! We have begun our Science Inquiry unit all about animals. We have been talking 
about what animals need to live and survive, and what their habitats look like. Most of our conversations have connected 
nicely with Earth Day, which was on April 22. We tied the needs of animals to what our part is every day when it comes 
to taking care of our planet and the animals in it. For Earth Day, we created books about how we can take care of the 
Earth, and what each one of us can do to make a difference. We had so many things to write about in our Earth Day 
books. Early April, we were able to go on a field trip to The Children’s Museum. The children had an amazing time 
exploring and playing. We ended our visit with a hands-on activity which allowed everyone to create a car out of 
recycled materials and then race it down a ramp. It was a very fun and educational experience for everyone! In the 
classroom, we continue to work on building our numeracy skills. We have been looking closely at place value, 
subtraction, even and odd numbers and using the symbols for more than, less than and equal to. We have been using 
hands on materials and games, Mathletics, Mathseeds, and pencil and paper activities to show our learning. We 
continue to review all our past math concepts and skills as well. Read to Me has been going very well, we are reading 
and writing so much in our classroom! I am so proud of all the students for working so hard on their reading and writing 
skills. Way to go!  
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Grades 4, 5 & 6 Mr. B. Kussin 
It is hard to believe that 
May is already here and 
wonderful that the 
weather is now 
cooperating! Although 
there are only a couple of 
months left in this school 
year, the students are still 
learning all they can to 
prepare themselves for 
the next leg of their 
journey.  
 
In Language Arts, we will continue to hone our skills at 
becoming poets with the goal of creating their own poetry 
booklets. In Math, the students will continue to expand 
their understanding of fractions, decimals and percents. 
We will continue our look at World War II, the Holocaust 
and begin a novel study or two that will help us understand 
some of the events during this time period. We will use our 
understanding of the effect of stereotyping, prejudice and 
discrimination during this time period to discuss how these 
issues continue to appear in society today. 
 
Remember, a great way to keep your child interested and 
motivated in their own learning is to ask them what they 
have learned at school every day and have conversations 

with them about their 
learning. Perhaps you 
could ask them to share 
their understanding of, or 
explain and demonstrate, 
one of the important ideas 
they have recently 
learned! 

NEWS FROM THE CLASSROOM 

Grades 1 & 2  Mrs. E. Black 
Another month has come and gone 
and hopefully there’s no more snow 
to be seen! How amazing was the 
talent here at Mulvey? The Talent 
Show was a big hit, bravo to all of 
you who put on a performance 
showing the school your special 
talent. In our classroom, we are 
looking forward to having a butterfly 
chrysalis to observe in Science, since we have been 
learning all about the many different life cycles of animals 
and insects. In Mathematics we are continuing to learn 
attributes of 2D and 3D shapes and are finding shapes in 
our environment. We enjoyed our field trip to the Children’s 
Museum where we learned all about how wheels and axles 
work together. We also thoroughly enjoyed our field trip at 
the Assiniboine Zoo. What an exciting month of learning! 

 

Grades 4 & 5  Mr. S. Macdonell 
Spring has finally arrived, and with it has come an exciting and busy month in 
our classroom! Here’s a quick look at what we’ve been up to in April. 
In ELA, we have been exploring different ways to present information—both in 
writing and through projects. Students have also been working hard on their 
reading skills and continuing to grow as spellers. It’s been great to see their 
confidence build in all areas of language! 
This month in math, we wrapped up our Patterns and Algebra unit and dove into 
fractions. Students are learning how to identify, compare, and represent 
fractions in different ways—and so far, they’re doing a fantastic job! 
In Social Studies, we’ve been busy researching important Manitobans, both 
from the past and present. Students showed what they learned by creating 
posters and slideshow presentations. In Science, we’ve been exploring sound—

how it’s made, how it travels, and how we hear it. 
One of the highlights of the month was our trip to the zoo! It was a wonderful 
opportunity to get outside and engage with our learning in a new 
environment. The students enjoyed connecting what we’ve been learning 
about to real-world examples, making the experience both educational and 
memorable. 
Please encourage your child to read at home each day and to complete 
their reading logs. Daily reading helps reinforce skills learned in class and 
fosters a love for reading, making your child a more confident and capable 
reader. Thank you for your ongoing support! 
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Nursery & Kindergarten  Ms. K. Rosenberg 
Spring has finally sprung! I hope everyone is enjoying the warmer weather!  During the month of April, we celebrated 
Earth Day and learned what we can do to help take care of our home. In one of our morning discovery centers, students 
were able to use their creativity to design art pieces using recycled objects. We even had a day at school where we kept 
our lights off and used only natural light coming from our beautiful windows to help reduce our use of electricity. We 
learned that we can all do small things to help take care of our Earth! Our field trip to the Children’s Museum was so 
exciting! Students enjoyed exploring the museum and furthering their learning of trees. It was such a unique experience 
to learn in a new environment using play and exploration. Speaking of trees, we have been talking about what we see, 
smell, hear and feel that tells us that spring is here and the season is changing. Later on in the month, we will be doing 
some planting in our classroom! Students will be estimating, sorting, and counting a variety of seeds, as well as planting 
and measuring the growth of their own plants. We are also using centers to solidify our past learning. Language centers 
include a review of all 26 letters of the alphabet, their sounds and reinforces proper letter formation through a variety of 
alphabet games and activities. We have started to focus on some vowel recognition such as Aa, Ee, and Ii. In math, we 
have been discussing our "counting on" strategy to help us add two numbers together up to 10. We also continue to 
review different types of patterns and practice our daily counting skills during calendar time. 
Our Show and Tell is off to a fabulous start! Please remember to mark down the date of your child’s Show and Tell to be 
sure we do not miss anyone’s special day! While we are on the topic of special days, we will be going on another full day 
field trip to the Morning Sound Farm on Thursday, May 29th. Stay tuned for a detailed note with more information closer 
to the date. It is hard to believe there are only two months left of this school year. As the weather turns warmer, enjoy 
spending time outdoors with your family and consider moving your daily reading time outdoors! We look forward to 
learning, exploring and having a lot of fun as our kindergarten journey continues for the remainder of our 2025 school 
year! 

NEWS FROM THE CLASSROOM 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 
                                                               1                           2                           
  

 
   
 

- Before school 
Rm 13, 16, 17, 18, 

- Before school 
Rm 1, 5, 6, 7, 21, 

5                         6                          7                           8                           9                          

 - Before school 
Rm 13, 16, 17, 18, 
19, 20 

- Before school 
Rm 1, 5, 6, 7, 21, 
22, 23   

- Before school  
Rm 13, 16, 17, 18, 
19, 20 

 
 
    Non-instructional  

12                       13                         14                         15                         16                        

 
 
 

- Before school 
Rm 13, 16, 17, 18, 
19, 20 

- Before school 
Rm 1, 5, 6, 7, 21, 
22, 23 

- Before school  
Rm 13, 16, 17, 18, 
19, 20 

- Before school 
Rm 1,5, 6, 7, 21, 
22, 23   

19                           20                         21                         22                         23                        

 
Victoria Day 

 

- Before school 
Rm 13, 16, 17, 18, 
19, 20  

- Before school 
Rm 1, 5, 6, 7, 21, 
22, 23 

- Before school  
Rm 13, 16, 17, 18, 
19, 20 

- Before school 
Rm 1, 5, 6, 7, 21, 
22, 23   

26                       28                         29                         30                         31                        

 
 

 

- Before school 
Rm 13, 16, 17, 18, 
19, 20 

- Before school 
Rm 1, 5, 6, 7, 21, 
22, 23   

- Before school  
Rm 13, 16, 17, 18, 
19, 20 

- Before school 
Rm 1, 5, 6, 7, 21, 
22, 23   

May 2025                Intramural/Club Activities             Before 
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In May, students will conƟnue to develop their personal fitness and       
funcƟonal movement skills through a variety of physical acƟviƟes, simple 
games and sports. As the weather warms up, some Physical EducaƟon    
classes will be held outdoors in May and June. Please ensure your child is 
dressed in comfortable, weather-appropriate clothing. 
 
Intramural and Club AcƟviƟes:  
In May, students are parƟcipaƟng in Before School Open Gym, Flag football 
tournament and Running Club. The 43rd Annual “FIT RUN” takes place on 
June 3, 2025, at the Old ExhibiƟon Grounds (off McPhillips Street between 
Jarvis and Selkirk Avenue). This FIT RUN (2Km) is open to grades 4 – 6       
students who can complete the run in a determined amount of Ɵme based 
on their grade level. More than 900 students are expected to parƟcipate in 
the annual Fit RUN throughout the Division. 
Please refer to Intramural Calendar for details.   
 
Mr. Ambaye 
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Welcome to  Ms. Brenna’s Artists Alley 

 
 

Welcome to the Music Message 
Mr. B. Grieve 

In April, our Intermediate music learners finished creating their first original compositions using the 
major pentatonic scale, Orff instruments (xylophone, metallophone, glockenspiel, and piano), and an ABAC 
song structure. When you are at Mulvey, please see them on the Music bulletin board in the upstairs hallway. 
Our primary music learners worked together to perform songs using Orff instruments to create music videos. 
This process involved singing and performing a song together as a class as an ensemble. Rooms 7 and 5 
performed their songs for the entire school on Monday, April 21, during our morning assembly, too! Our 
Kindergarten and Nursery music learners began exploring melodic Orff instruments. At the end of April, our 
Mulvey music learners all began learning their first wind instrument; the recorder! 

 
Mulvey School is hosting our annual Volunteer Appreciation Piano Recital. Please join us on May 7th at 

4 pm and show your support for our incredible volunteers, piano students, recorder ensembles, and school 
choir. It is sure to be a wonderful, musical evening.  

 
Looking ahead to May and June, students will have the opportunity to transfer their existing musical 

skills to learn to play the recorder and the ukelele. Students will also experiment with music technology by 
becoming DJs through the app Incredibox. 
 
Rhythmically yours,  
 
Mr. G.  

Welcome back to Ms. Brenna’s Artists Alley!   
 What a lovely start to spring everyone. I am pleased at how everyone has jumped into their projects with  
enthusiasm. The grade 1/2 students are starting to look at cultural dances from around the world and selecting 
which type of dance they would like to learn. The intention is to share our dances with the elderly at  
Misericordia place in June. The grade 2/3’s have finished their English word art and are moving on the using 
the same shape/word but in a different language. It has been interesting for me to watch you translate these 
words and this word art process as you re-do the same thing with a twist. I can really see your growth and 
learning. Room 21 have all finished their habitat contour drawings and students are now working on adding 
their food chain animals/plants into their art. Room 17 has been working towards making coil patterned clay 
bowls. Most recently they have been learning how to properly attach pieces of clay together so their bowls will 
not break in the kiln. I hope you all stay diligent as this part is super important to do right. The grade 4/5’s have 
begun the first few art pieces in their still life perspective series. As they finish each version of the same  
subject they will get stickers on their punch cards till they have done them all. So far the focus and resulting art 
has been phenomenal from all of you.  
All the grade 5/6’s are trying their hand at glass art. Showcased today in this months Artist Alley are the  
students from room 13 who are finally finishing their stained glass mosaics. They took a long time but the  
resulting artwork looks spectacular! Meanwhile rooms 16 and 18 have made progress learning how to use the 
glass cutting tools to safely start their glass layers on their planets/celestial bodies.  
I am very happy to see everyone’s progress April has been a super productive month for everyone. I want to 
thank you all for jumping straight into things after the break. Keep up the good work as we enter this final 2 
month stretch until the end of the year! 
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Message from Mulvey  
Community Support Worker 
Justine Kiwanuka 
Email: jkiwanuka@wsd1.org Phone: 204-786-3469 
  
Dear Parents, Guardians, Caregivers, and Families, 
With warmer days ahead, we joyfully welcome the arrival of spring and summer! It's wonderful to see 
the grass turning green, the trees budding, and our community coming alive with outdoor activity once 
again. This season brings many opportunities to connect, grow, and celebrate together. 
 
Programs and Activities 
 
Circle of Security Program 
A heartfelt thank you to our partners at All Nations Family Resource Centre & Snowbird Lodge 
Cultural Centre (ANCR) for their dedication in delivering the seven-week Circle of Security program. 
This valuable initiative oƯered parents, guardians, and caregivers insightful tools to strengthen bonds 
with their children and better understand their emotional needs. We are committed to continuing this 
strong partnership and look forward to bringing more programs from ANCR to the Mulvey community. 
 
English Conversation Classes (EAL) 
We are excited to welcome back our English Conversation Classes, running every Thursday from May 
8 to June 26, 2:00 – 3:30 p.m. This session will focus on Money Matters, including topics like spending 
plans, borrowing, and saving. If you're interested in participating, please email me 
at jkiwanuka@wsd1.org to register. Everyone is welcome! 
 
Food Rescue Wednesdays 
Every Wednesday at 8:45 a.m. we host our weekly Food Rescue distribution. Families are encouraged 
to bring reusable bags for convenience. Updates on what food will be available are posted to our 
Messenger group every Tuesday after school. Thank you for your continued participation! 
 
Mulvey Clothing Line Event 
A huge thank you to everyone who donated clothing, toys, and household items for our recent Clothing 
Line Event. It was a joy to see families browsing and children excited to “shop”! We’re hoping to host 
another event in June, pending time and availability—stay tuned for more information. 
 
Family Fun Cooking 
Let’s continue to explore the world through our kitchens! Our next Family Fun Cooking session will 
take place later this month at 4:00 p.m. (date to be confirmed). To register, please 
email jkiwanuka@wsd1.org. Come join us for an evening of fun, learning, and delicious food! 
As always, thank you for being an active part of our Mulvey School community. I look forward to seeing 
many of you at our upcoming events and programs! 
 
Warm regards, 
Ms. Justine Kiwanuka 

Justine Kiwanuka Work 
Schedule at Mulvey School 

 
Tuesday AM only 

Wednesday AM only 
Thursday PM only 

Friday AM/PM 
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Patrol of the month: 
Tymofii 

For his exceptional dedication and  
leadership, always being on time,  

consistently reminding fellow students 
of their patrol duties and ensuring  

everything runs smoothly. As Patrol 
Captain, Tymofii takes charge with  
confidence and a positive attitude,  
setting a great example for others. 
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Thank you to everyone 
who supported Mulvey 

School Parent Council’s 
Perogy Fundraiser. The 
profit from the Perogy  

order was $188.00 



Page 16 

 

 



Page 17 

 

 



Page 18 

 

 



Page 19 

 

 

May 2025  
 

M o n  T u e W e d  T h u  F r i  
   1                Day 3 2               Day 4 

   Art Expressions Pizza Lunch 
3:30-5– Football 

Practice 
Cyber Safety 
Presentation 

5              Day 5 6              Day 6 7               Day 1 8                Day 2 9               Day 3                  
Mulvey Mustangs 

Football Game 
6:30-8:30 

 

Piano lessons @ 3:45 
 

AM Swim with me  
Program 

 
Run Club @Noon  

 

Spring Concert &  
Volunteer  

Appreciation  
Reception 

Pow Wow @ Noon 
Pottery Club @ 

Art Expressions 
Gr. 6  

Immunizations 
Run Club @ Noon 
PM Swim with me  

Program  
 

Acting Club @ Noon 

Non-
Instructional Day 

NO CLASSES 

12             Day 4 13            Day 5 14            Day 6 15              Day 1 16            Day  2
Mulvey Mustangs 

Football Game 
6:30-8:30 

Room 17 & 18 @ Oak 
Hammock Marsh 

AM Swim with me  
Program 

Pottery Club @ Noon 
Run Club @ Noon 

 

Read & Fly Literacy 
Evening @ 5:30PM 

 
3:30-5– Football Practice 

 
Pow Wow @ Noon 

Art Expressions 
 

Run Club @ Noon 
Acting Club @ Noon 
PM Swim with me  

Program  

Room 22 Manitoba  
Museum 

 
3:30-5– Football 

Practice 

19             20            Day 3 21            Day 4 22              Day 5 23            Day 6 
Victoria Day 

NO CLASSES 
AM Swim with me  

Program 
Pottery Club @ Noon 
Run Club @ Noon 

 
 

Career Fair Week 

Rooftop school photo 
 

3:30-5– Football Practice 
 

Pow Wow @ Noon 

Art Expressions 
Run Club @ Noon 
PM Swim with me  

Program  
Acting Club @Noon 

 

3:30-5– Football 
Practice 

26            Day 1 27            Day 2 28              Day 3 29              Day 4 30            Day 5 
Pizza orders due 

Parent Council 
Google meet @ 5:30 

Mulvey Mustangs  
Football Game 

6:30-8:30 

AM Swim with me  
Program 

 
Run Club @ Noon 

 
 
 

Pottery Club @ Noon 
 

3:30-5– Football Practice 
 

Pow Wow @ Noon 

Room 16 & 18 @ Fort Whyte  
Room 3 @ Morning Sound Farm 

all day 
Art Expressions 

PM Swim with me  
Program  

Run Club @ Noon 
Acting Club @ Noon 

 

Pizza Lunch 
 

3:30-5– Football 
Practice 

                            SAFE 
S   how Respect and Responsibility 
A  lways come Prepared and On Time 
F  eet and Hands to Yourself 
E  veryone Learns Together 

 
BE YOUR BEST 

B  elieve  
E  xcel 
S  ucceed 
T  ogether 

Date Event Cycle 
Day 

June 12 Mulvey School BBQ 2 

June 13 Field Day 3 

June 19 Grade 6 Farewell Luncheon 1 

June 24 Grade 6 Farewell Celebration 1:15 4 

June 25 Report Cards go home 5 

June 27 Last day of school 
11:30 AM dismissal 1 

     Monday                Tuesday              Wednesday         Thursday                  Friday 


